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REMINDER – Important notice to 
hunters in Hydro-Québec Line 2 

dismantlement area 
  
(Kahnawake – 17, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) 
  
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke’s Public Safety Division 
wishes to remind the community that work is now underway 
for the Hydro-Québec Line 2 Dismantlement project. 
  
The work is taking place in an area often used by hunters. 
Because of the dangers involved, hunters are asked to avoid 
the area for the duration of the work. 
  
Please see the map below for the area involved. 
 

 
  
The Public Safety Division appreciates everyone’s 
cooperation during this time. 

PUBLIC SAFETY DIVISON 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
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